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President Scardelletti Announces 
Convention Photo Program  “On-The-Job”

TCU’s 34th Convention is only a year away – July, 2014.
The Convention will celebrate the working men and women of TCU/IAM by prominently showcasing 
their skills “On The Job” throughout the Convention Hall and in our 
Convention publications. 
So, Brothers and Sisters, get out your cameras!  Start taking photos of your  
co-workers “On-The-Job” doing what we do best. 
The photos you send in will be featured prominently at our historic 
Convention marking our 115th anniversary. Seeing the faces of our Union  
will make the Convention more enjoyable. They’ll remind your elected 
 representatives of the goals for our future and the accomplishments of our great Union. 

Here’s how to participate:
Digital photos should be taken with the camera set on the “fine” setting. Low-resolution digital  
photos, such as cell phone photos, may not be a high enough resolution to be enlarged. Please turn off 
your camera’s date and time stamp feature. Digital photos should be in the .jpg format and should not be 
enhanced by computer software. 
Please identify the person or persons in the pictures, the company and work location, lodge number and 
the person taking the pictures.  
A CD or digital copy of the pictures can be mailed to Kevin Gifford, TCU Communications Director, 3 
Research Place, Rockville MD 20850. Or e-mailed to giffordk@tcunion.org. Be aware that e-mailing 
photos can be very large in file size and may have to be e-mailed individually.
Any questions can be directed to Brother Gifford at his e-mail or by phone at (301) 840-8741.
It is you, the members of our great Union, who are its heart and soul. Your voices 
will be heard at the Convention through your elected representatives.  Let’s 
see you as well – through the photos you send us. August 16, 2013


